
Dear Singers, December 2021

I hope this singer invitation letter finds you in good health and even better spirits. Oh, how I
have missed you and your voices! I wanted to extend to you an official invitation to join the
Waupaca Community Chorus for what promises to be an enjoyable and memorable 57th

Concert. Due to Covid-19, we have been on hiatus for two years! I have heard from many of
you in the “off-season” and that you are looking forward to coming back to join forces, and
raise our voices in a collective celebration of singing.

I am promoting this year as a Choral Reunion Concert - “A Celebration of Song”. The
repertoire for the performance will be selected from past concerts of the Waupaca
Community Choir, and the tentative repertoire is listed on a separate sheet in this mailing.
The concert weekend is slated for Saturday, April 2nd (dress rehearsal) and the concert on
Sunday, April 3 at 2 PM in the Waupaca High School PAC.

Covid Mitigation Strategies: Due to the ongoing nature of the pandemic, masking is
strongly encouraged but remains optional. You will NOT have to show proof of
vaccination status or any other kind of antibody test to participate. Should the pandemic
change course we would need to abide by the parameters dictated by the School District of
Waupaca for visiting guests.

Our first rehearsal will be Tuesday, January 4th in the choir room of Waupaca High School.
The scores will be on sale in the Commons/Lobby Hallway of the high school from 6:45 to
7:30 PM with a rehearsal from 7:30 to 9:00 PM. Tuesday rehearsals will be from 7:00 to 9:00
PM.

The cost of music and participation will be $55.75 You are welcome to use your own
personal scores from previous performances. The choir library does have complimentary
copies available of most selections if you are financially challenged. These will be available
on a first-come-first-served basis. If you are using your own score or borrowing from the
choir library, we ask that you contribute $5.00 for membership dues.

I also want to address the issue of weather and attendance. In past years, it was reported to
me that many members felt that due to poor weather conditions early in the rehearsal
schedule, they chose not to join. While attendance at rehearsals is important to our
journey together, do not let a few missed rehearsals due to poor weather or vacation
plans prohibit you from being a member of this experience!

Don't miss this, our 57th Anniversary Concert celebrating these great choral works. Do pass
the invitation to any singers in the area to join your Community Choir. Previous experience
and audition are not required. Bring a new friend; we are always seeking energetic new
members.

With music,

Dan Wolfgram
(Cell) 715-281-7725
dan_wolfgram@yahoo.com

mailto:dan_wolfgram@yahoo.com


Community Choir Concert Repertoire 2022
Selections not in concert order

Selections may vary based on choir participants

Title Source Cost

And the Glory of the Lord Messiah $2.00

Hallelujah Chorus Messiah $2.00

Battle Hymn of the Republic Bicentennial Concert $2.50

God Bless America Bicentennial Concert $2.50

The God Who Gave Us Life
The Testament of Freedom -
Thompson Free

Choose Something Like A Star Frostiana - Thompson $2.75

The Road Not Taken Frostiana - Thompson $2.75

The Last Words of David Randall Thompson $2.50

Lacrymosa Requiem - Mozart $2.00

Dies Irae Requiem - Mozart $2.50

For the Beauty of the Earth John Rutter $3.50

Gloria - First Movement John Rutter $4.00

All Creatures of Our God and King Mack Wilberg $3.50

Bound for the Promised Land Mack Wilberg $3.50

Praise to the Lord the Almighty Mack Wilberg $4.00

Shenandoah Mack Wilberg $4.00

Let there be Peace on Earth Hawley Ades $2.50

Soon Ah Will Be Done Dawson $2.00

Zion's Walls Aaron Copland $2.25


